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GARBAGE COLLECTION
Labour Day
Monday 5th September 2011

There will be no garbage collection in the City of
Hamilton on the above date.

Restaurants, business premises and residents in
particular, are hereby reminded that if garbage is
placed out for collection on this day, contrary to the
above notice, they will render themselves liable for
prosecution.

City Hall, Hamilton Elbert Richardson
2 September 2011 Sanitation Supervisor

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
f [ Follow us on Facebook and Twiitter.




